

Appledore Gardens Lindfield Haywards Heath West Sussex RH16 2AQ

tel: 01444 414001 email office@oathall.org website www.oathall.org

Headteacher: Mr E Rodriguez MA BSc (Hons)

12th January 2021

Dear Parent

Given the difficulties every one of us is currently facing, the decision has been made to cancel the Oathall PTA meeting scheduled for tomorrow, 13th January.

The next PTA meeting is due on Wednesday 10th March at 7.30pm and will take place via zoom.

With kind regards

The OPTA Committee







